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CALL TYPE & QUANTITY 

TOTAL CALLS TRAFFIC STOPS MEDICALS FIRE CALLS CRASHES 

157 61 19 1 12 
 

OWI OUID DWLS WARRANT FELONY 

2 0 0 3 0 

 

SUMMARY OF NOTABLE INCIDENTS 

Weapons Offense 
 
On 02/04/2024, at approximately 11:40 PM, an officer conducted a traffic stop on a vehicle for traveling 
the wrong way on a one way street near Grand River and Farmington Rd. The driver of the vehicle was 
found to have a suspended MI driver’s license and active warrants with the Farmington Hills Police 
Department. He was turned over to a Farmington Hills police officer. Two female passengers in the 
vehicle were discovered to be in possession of loaded pistols while intoxicated. Both had valid CPLs. The 
passengers were cited for carrying pistols while intoxicated and were then released from the scene. 
 
Fraud 
 
On 02/03/2024, at approximately 12:45 PM, officers were dispatched to a residence on the 23000 block 
of Farmington Rd for a fraud report. Once on scene, officers learned that an adult brother was accusing 
his adult sister of stealing $36,000 in Bitcoin from him. Officers were able to review his transaction 
history and discovered that he never had $36,000 in his account and therefore never lost $36,000. 
Furthermore, the brother stated he had dozens of fraudulent transactions across several online 
gambling websites. These transactions showed hundreds of dollars being deposited to his account and 
several hundred dollars being withdrawn from his account. The brother denied making any of the 
transactions. The brother was instructed to contact his bank and to discontinue using the gambling sites 
because his accounts appeared to have been hacked. The case in open pending further investigation. 
 
 


